


1) If the weekly average on-highway price of diesel fuel published by the EIA was less than $1.50 per 
gallon in your region on the third Tuesday of the prior month (or fourth Tuesday of January, April, July 
and October), no fuel surcharge will be applied during the current month;  

2) Every $.50 increase over $1.50 per gallon, the monthly per delivery fuel surcharge increases by $.50 
per invoice; and 

3) To monitor diesel fuel prices in your region, simply visit the EIA website at: 
https://www.eia.gov/dnav/pet/pet_pri_gnd_a_epd2d_pte_dpgal_w.htm. 

For further transparency, the fuel surcharge, when applicable, will be shown as a separate line item 
charge to your invoice.  If a fuel surcharge is assessed, it will only be billed once per delivery regardless 
of the dollar value or amount of goods purchased. The fuel surcharge amounts on the Grid are 
calculated using the EIA on-highway diesel price index and not Core-Mark’s actual fuel expenses or the 
cost of fuel associated with a delivery to a particular customer’s location.  The assessed fuel surcharge is 
not a separate tax or fee required by any governmental agency or entity.   

Accordingly, the fuel surcharge assessed for a particular delivery may exceed Core-Marks’ actual fuel 
expenses associated with that delivery.  Core-Marks’ fuel surcharge program, fuel surcharge amounts 
billed, and the Grid amounts are subject to change at Core-Marks’ discretion. 

Please contact your Area Manager if you have any questions regarding our fuel surcharge program or 
which EIA region is applicable to you.  Thank you for your continued business as a valued Core-Mark 
customer. 


